



## Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health Secretary)

- Letter from Sally Hagman, Chair, Board of Health, Algoma Public Health, to the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Health, regarding Support for Bill S-254, an Act to amend the Food and Drug Act (warning labels on alcoholic beverages (June 8, 2023)
- 2. Letter from Matthew Newton-Reid, Board Chair, Middlesex-London Health Unit, to the Bureau of Policy, Intergovernmental Affairs, Food Directorate, regarding Consultation on Restricting Food Advertising Primarily Directed at Children (June 9, 2023)
- 3. Letter from René Lapierre, Board of Health Chair, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Health, regarding Bill S-254, an Act to amend the Food and Drug Act (warning labels on alcoholic beverages (June 6, 2023)
- 4. Letter from Ann-Marie Kungl, Board of Health Chair, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, regarding Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit 2024 Budget (June 21, 2023)
- Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Bill 103, Smoke-Free Ontario Amendment Act (Vaping is not for Kids), 2023 (June 28, 2023)
- 6. Letter from David Marshall, Board of Health Chair, Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, regarding significant funding shortfalls anticipated for 2024 (July 3, 2023)
- 7. Letter from Michelle Boileau, Board of Health Chair, and Dr. Lianne Catton, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Porcupine Health Unit, to the Honourable David Piccini, Minister of Environment, Conservation and Parks, regarding a Request for Air Quality Monitoring Stations in the Porcupine Health Unit region (July 5, 2023)
- 8. Email from the Office of the Medical Officer of Health, City of Hamilton, to Ontario Boards of Health, regarding endorsement for correspondence on: Universal, No-Cost Coverage for all Prescription Contraceptive Options to all People Living in Ontario; Addressing Household Food Insecurity in Ontario; Bill 93, Joshua's Law (Lifejackets for Life), 2023; Federal School Policy; and Request for Immediate Funding for Student Nutrition Programs and to Increase Funding for Future School Years (July 10, 2023)



- 9. Email from Dr. Charles Gardner, President, Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa), to alPHa Members, regarding Public Health Matters A Business Case for Local Public Health (July 19, 2023)
- 10. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (July 20, 2023)
- 11. Letter from Don Smith, Board of Health Chair, Thunder Bay District Health Unit, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, regarding a Letter of Support Physical Literacy for Healthy Active Children (July 14, 2023)
- 12. Letter from Matthew Newton-Reid, Board Chair, Emily Williams, Secretary and Treasurer, and Dr. Alex Summers, Medical Officer of Health, Middlesex-London Health Unit, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, City of London Council, County of Middlesex Council, local MPPs, regarding Middlesex London Health Unit 2024 Budget (August 2, 2023)
- 13. Letter from Dr. Charles Gardner, President, Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa), to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health regarding Expansion of Publicly Funded Vaccines in Ontario Pharmacies (August 8, 2023)
- 14. Letter from Dr. Charles Gardner, President, Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa), to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Deputy Premier and Minister of Health regarding Public Health Funding and Capacity Announcement (August 23, 2023)
- 15. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (August 25, 2023)
- 16. Email from the Office of the Medical Officer of Health, City of Hamilton, to Ontario Boards of Health, regarding endorsement for correspondence on Bill 103, Smoke-Free Ontario Amendment Act (Vaping is not for Kids), 2023 (August 28, 2023)